
 

 
For Immediate Release – March 28, 2023 

Press Release 
2022 Macon County State of the County Health Report Release 

 
Macon County Public Health presented the 2022 Macon County State of the County Health Report 
(SOTCH) to the Macon County Board of Health on March 28, 2023. State of the County Health Reports 
(SOTCHs) are submitted in years when a Community Health Assessment is not submitted. The 2022 
SOTCH report tracks the progress of performance measures in the Community Health Improvement Plans 
on the health priorities identified in the 2021 Community Health Assessment. 
 
If you are interested in seeing the complete report, copies of the 2022 SOTCH will be available in the 
Macon County libraries in the coming week. You may also access the complete report by visiting:   
https://app.resultsscorecard.com/Container/Embed/9997386 
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